
Town	of	Rochester,	MA

Public	Record	Request	Number:2020-0033

Requester:	Emiliano	Falcon

Request	Date:	Tuesday,	April	7,	2020	12:55:30	PM

Response	Due	Date:	Wednesday,	April	22,	2020

Dear	Emiliano	Falcon:

We	have	completed	the	work	in	reference	to	your	request	as	referenced	above.	The	response	is	given	below.

Request	Response

The	Rochester	Police	Department	does	not	have	any	policies	in	place	concerning	facial	recognition.		This	department	does	not	have
MOUs,	purchase	orders,	RFPs,	licensing	agreements,	invoices,	non-disclosure	agreements,	project	proposals	or	other	contracts.

Attachments

This	response	may	or	may	not	contain	separate	Response	Documents	to	include	specific	response	and	data.	In	case	such	separate	response
documents	exist,	they	are	represented	by	attachments	to	this	response	email.	Therefore,	please	look	for	any	attachments	if	they	exist.	Between
Request	Response	and	attachments,	we	believe	you	are	receiving	a	comprehensive	response	to	your	request.

If	you	have	any	questions	or	comments,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	at	the	following	email	address.

Thank	you.

Chief	Robert	Small,	Department	RAO

Police	Department

Town	of	Rochester

Constitution	Way

Rochester,	MA	02770

Tel:	(508)-763-3871

Email:	rsmall@townofrochester.com

From foiadirect@townforms.com
Subject Request#	2020-0033	:	Response	to	your	Request

To efalcon@aclum.org
Date Mon,	13	Apr	2020	14:38:28	+0000


